
                                                                
 

 

 

 

FINANCE (PRC-I) DEPARTMENT 

 

D.O. No. 5/ (Computer No. 708829)/PRC-I/2018 Dated 2nd December, 2018 

 

Dear Sir/ Madam 

 

Sub:  PRC - 11th Pay Revision Commission – Requests to extend Fixed Travelling 

Allowance  to new categories   – Reg. 

Ref: G.O.Ms.No.75, G.A. (SCA) Department, dated 28.05.2018 

*****  
 

 Rule 12(1) of the Andhra Pradesh Travelling Allowance Rules, provides for payment 

of fixed travelling allowance by the State Government to Government employees who are 

required to tour for some minimum period within a specified area.  The categories of posts for 

which FTA is admissible has been listed in Annexure II of the said rules (enclosed for ready 

reference). 

 

2. The rates of Fixed Travelling Allowance sanctioned by the Government in G.O. Ms. 

No. 153 Finance (HR VI –TFR –A&L –TA) Department dated 11.12.2015 on the 

recommendations of the Tenth Pay Revision are as under: 

 

 

Classification 

 

Details 

Minimum 

number of 

days 

required to 

be toured in 

a month 

Rates of Fixed Traveling Allowance to 

be allowed if the jurisdiction is 

Within 

the 

Mandal 

(Rs.) 

Within three 

Mandals but 

in one 

Revenue 

Division 

(Rs.) 

Revenue 

Division 

(Rs.) 

I Officers on a 

revised pay scale 

upto and 

inclusive of 

Rs.17890­53950 

15 days 600 700 800 

20 days 775 900 1000 

II Officers on a 

revised pay scale 

of 

Rs.18400­55410 

and above 

15 days 750 900 1000 

20 days 900 1000 1200 

 

2. The 11th Pay Revision Commission received many representations for inclusion of new 

categories for Fixed Travelling Allowance as well as enhancement of its quantum in respect of 

existing categories. 
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3. In this context, I request you to communicate to the Commission your suggestions if 

any, regarding inclusion of any new categories in the list of employees to be made eligible for 

grant of Fixed Travelling Allowance. Similarly, in case it is felt that any category of 

employee(s) needs to be deleted from the list, the same may be indicated. The suggestion of 

the department relating to addition/deletion etc. should be supported by justification for the 

same. We request you to submit your replies latest by   17th December, 2018. 

 

  With regards, 
      

                       Yours sincerely, 

                               
                 (K.V.S.K.S. PAPA RAO) 

 

To 

All Heads of Departments. 

 



 

 



 



 





 


